From: Lucy Rapp

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Brosgart project
Date: Thursday, September 5, 2019 3:14:36 PM

Please do not pass this project. The area is surrounded by families. This is not an appropriate
are for this type of business. The Blue Lake School District as well as Northern Humboldt
School District has bus stops in the immediate area. Also, a volatile extraction is so
inappropriate within a family neighborhood not to mention the danger of an explosion. You
would be taking away our rural neighborhood, creating traffic and bringing in an unwanted
element. Those of us that live here do not want our beautiful views taken away by high
buildings nor do we want to smell the stench of cannabis everyday.

Thank you for your time.

Lucy Rapp
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